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Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 Astronomy Road Show Tues 26th September 2023 
 
As part of our science topic ‘Earth and Space’ we have arranged a visit by ‘The Astronomy 
Roadshow’ in school on Tuesday 26th September 2023.   
 
The roadshow gives the children a fantastic opportunity to visualise space and how it 
works, as well as complementing our half term topic - Space. 
 
The cost for the roadshow will be £6 payable via School Gateway by 15th September. 
 
Yours sincerely 

J Moonie & T Merrill   

Year 5 Class Teachers 


